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July 28, 2022 

 

To Mayor Hughson & Council Members, 

 

The Downtown Association of San Marcos (DASM) is excited 

and thrilled to recommend the alleyway between the east 100 

block of San Antonio Street and East MLK Drive be named 

Boyhood Alley!   It is sensational to know that a movie of such 

acclaim was filmed in our downtown! 

Our city has gained a lot of publicity and economic benefits 

from being a film friendly town.  It has not happened by 

accident.  There is a large, dedicated group of individuals 

committed to make it happen!   They need our support! 

These artisans are looking to the future and a prosperous, 

exciting platform for film and cinema in our city.  To name this 

alley where Boyhood was filed will reinforce the city’s 

commitment to this worthy endeavor. 

Please vote “Yes” on August 16th 2022 for the alley at the east 

100 block of San Antonio and East MLK be named Boyhood 

Alley! 

Regards, 

Jean Baggett 

Jean Baggett, Chairperson, DASM 

http://www.downtownsanmarcos.org/

